
     Summer Reading 

Summer Reading Challenge 

Read with us 

The Town of Ballston Community Library and Burnt Hills-Ballston Lake Central 

Schools are participating in “Libraries Rock!” as part of the 2018 Summer              

Reading at New York Libraries Program.  Studies show that reading at least 20 

minutes per day during the summer helps with school success all year!  All                  

participants are invited to log their time spent reading this summer.    

How to log 

Starting June 1, participants may enroll in our Summer Reading      Program by 

visiting https://toblibrary.beanstack.org or in person at the Library.  If you need 

help  registering or have any questions, we are happy to assist you. To                  

participate in events, you must be enrolled in the Summer Reading Program.   

Reading logs start on June 22! 

Earn prizes 

Earn prizes by logging time spent reading and completing challenges that               

appear on our online  logging system.  The Library will be giving away books, 

gift certificates and raffle prizes this summer.  The    Summer Reading Challenge 

begins on June 22 and you may begin   collecting prizes on June 25.  The Reading 

Challenge continues until  September 3 however the last day for prizes is August 

10.  After     September 3, the BH-BL School  Librarians will receive the reading 

results for BH-BL Students.  

Volunteer Opportunities 
As part of the Summer Reading Program, students entering grades 6—12 can 
earn 11-15 community service hours by volunteering at the Library. Our                
Summer  VolunTeen Program runs June 25—August 3. Volunteers assist with 
programs, handing out prizes and keeping the Library tidy.   
 

Please fill out an application and apply to be a part of our Summer VolunTeen 
Program!  Applications are available online or at the Library and will be                      
accepted during the month of May.  The Library will contact all applicants to let 
them know their status.   
 

All accepted VolunTeens  will be required to attend a training session on either 
Monday, June 11th  6:30 PM—7:30 PM or Thursday, June 14th  4:00 PM—5:00 
PM.   

Town of Ballston Community Library                                                     

2 Lawmar Lane, Burnt Hills, NY 12027                                                            

http://toblibrary.sals.edu                 (518) 399-8174 ext. 3 

Rebecca Darling, Head of Youth Services at rdarling@sals.edu   


